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Dear Fellow Resident, 

Your continuing support is vital as it ensures that EFRA represents the views of the local 
community.  The more members we have, the stronger our voice in campaigning to keep Little 
Ealing a safe and pleasant place to live. 

Our subscription is only £2.00 for the first member at each address and an extra £1.00 for each 
additional adult at that address who wishes to join. 

Please use the coupon at the bottom of this note to renew your membership or to join the residents’ 
association. 

Subscriptions can be paid to either the Street Rep for your road, whose contact details are below, 

or direct to our Membership Secretary Clive Herring at 75 Bramley Road, W5 4ST.  We’re more 
than happy to receive completed forms and subscriptions in recycled envelopes! 

If you wish to pay by cheque, it’s important to make it payable to “Ealing Fields Residents’ 
Association” as the bank no longer accepts just EFRA. 

Your Street Rep is 

  Name:        

  Address:     

Membership Information 2017-18  (EFRA will NOT share this with any other organisation) 

    Name(s):    

    House/Flat no.:  

    Street Name:  

    Email Address(es):   

    Phone Number(s):  

   Amount enclosed: 

            Subscription  £ Donation  £ TOTAL  £

Receipt for EFRA 2017-18 Subscription and Donation
(To be completed by Street Rep or Membership Secretary)

Total Amount Received:  

From (Name & 
Address): 

Signed: 



www.efra.org.uk

About EFRA 

Ealing Fields Residents' Association has been in existence since 1974.  It covers the area stretching 
from Windermere Road in the north to Ealing Park Gardens/Lawrence Road in the south, and 
between Blondin Park/Northfield Avenue and Weymouth Avenue.  We also work closely with the 
residents of the roads which border our core membership area, as so many problems are common 
to all of us. 

EFRA exists to maintain and improve 
our local environment and to help 
create a sense of community in our 
local area.  

We have had many successes over 
the years.  

These include protecting residents’ 
interests in court and at inquiries, 
stopping both unsuitable planning 
applications and preventing 
extended late opening hours for 
licensed premises.   

We promoted the establishment of a 
nature conservation area in Blondin 
Park.  

We also have an active Local History 
Group and have published local 
guides.

The Association is run by volunteers, is non-party political, and receives no public funding. Our 
Committee includes members with experience of dealing with a variety of local problems, both small 
and large.  We are always keen to recruit new committee members and street reps.   

E-Newsletter 
We circulate a regular e-newsletter approximately five times a year.  Please make sure we have 
your email address so that we can send you copies.

Why do members matter? 
At an individual level you can alert us to concerns you have in your neighbourhood and help us with 
campaigns.  The more members we have the greater the weight we have in our dealings with other bodies 
(Council, local businesses, etc.). 

What are Street Reps? 
Street representatives act as a channel between the committee and members in their street: they deliver the 
printed newsletters and collect subscriptions.  They are copied in on committee correspondence and are 
most welcome at EFRA committee meetings.  The role is not onerous and provides an interesting insight into 
what is going on the area. 

Please email us at   contact@efra.org.uk   if you have any concerns or suggestions.

mailto:contact@efra.org.uk

